
Property Committee Report 

September 2025 

 

Bills Approved for Payment: See Finance Report 

Projects Completed by Committee Members 

• Trim bushes and clean-up memorial garden 

• Patched gap in sidewalk by office 

• Moved A/C controller on wall for easier access on wall towards playground 

• Met Peters for pantry A/C in freezer room 

• Reprogramed A/C thermostat in sanctuary for Brad Fox concert 

• Checked air handler room for leak in sanctuary 

• Spread dirt and wood chips for pantry raised bed garden 

• Cleaned chapel out for Brad Fox concert 

• Cleaned up music room for Mike Brinkworth 

• Blew off roof and parking lot 

• Joe the roofer patched roof #4 in 2 places by Fellowship Hall and Sunday school 

room #4   

Projects completed by outside contractor 

• Peters responded several times for food pantry A/C in freezer room not working 

replaced motherboard and temp sensors in head unit in freezer room seems to be 

working properly 

 


